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 Feidhmeannacht na Seirbhíse Sláinte, Seirbhís Aisíocaíochta Cúraim Phríomhúil
Bealach amach 5, M50, An Bóthar Thuaidh, Fionnghlas 
Baile Átha Cliath 11, D11 XKF3
Fón: (01) 864 7100 Facs: (01) 834 3589

Health Service Executive, Primary Care Reimbursement Service
Exit 5, M50, North Road, Finglas, 
Dublin 11, D11 XKF3
Tel: (01) 864 7100 Fax: (01) 834 3589
		 	
Michael Lowry, T.D.
Dáil Éireann,
Leinster House,
Kildare Street,
Dublin 2.

[bookmark: _GoBack]24th April 2024	

PQ: 14767/24
To ask the Minister for Health the process for online applications for medical cards (details supplied); if the HSE will make arrangements to provide an option to have these documents printed by the HSE and then have them posted to the applicant; and if he will make a statement on the matter.-Michael Lowry

Details Supplied:
once an online application is completed, specific forms and documents need to be printed by the applicant and then signed by the applicant's appointed General Practitioner (GP); these forms then need to be resubmitted to the Medical Card Section before the application can be processed; this process presents a significant barrier for many people who do not have access to printing facilities; this issue is impacting their ability to use online facilities for such applications; Such a service would greatly assist those who are unable to print these forms themselves and ensure that everyone has equal access to healthcare services	

Dear Deputy Lowry,

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above Parliamentary Question (Reference 14767/24), which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.

Please note service users can request a Medical Report be posted to them by contacting 0818 22 44 78, or by emailing clientregistration@hse.ie.


Yours sincerely,
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Suzanne Doyle
Primary Care Reimbursement Service

The Health Service Executive operates the General Medical Services Scheme, which includes Medical Cards and GP Visit Cards, under the Health Act 1970, as amended. It has established a dedicated contact service for members of the Oireachtas specifically for queries relating to the status of Medical Cards and GP Visit Cards applications, which the Deputy / Senator may wish to use for an earlier response.  Tel: 01-8647180 / email: Oireachtas.pcrs@hse.ie
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